
 

During this winter if you 

have the opportunity to help your neighbor 
with your snow blower please do. I have a 
neighbor that her husband works in 
Baltimore and his wife and mother are left 
home with the kids. So between Nancy and 
myself if we can we do help them out as they 
only have shovels. In other news the Exposure 
destination has been decided so look for more information to come. 

Phil 

 

http://www.drivingthedixie.com  
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DIXIE HIGHWAY HERITAGE 
By Jim Wright 

The Dixie Highway Association was organized in Chattanooga, Tennessee in 
April 1915, in an era before federal and state regulation and funding for 
road building projects. The association was responsible for routing decisions, 
set standards for road bed construction and signage and marketed the Dixie 
Highway extensively through its own magazine and the distribution of maps 
and other promotional materials. Membership was open to anyone and 
annual dues were $5.00, which entitled members to a subscription to the 
association's monthly magazine, The Dixie Highway, a brass radiator badge 
and a membership card and certificate. 
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DIXIE HIGHWAY HERITAGE 
By Jim Wright 

 

The association also encouraged individuals, businesses and local 
governments to fund the highway's construction and improvements.  By 
the mid-1920's, maintenance of the Dixie Highway was taken over by 
state and county governments and some sections became a part of the 
U.S. highway system.  The Dixie Highway Association was disbanded in 
1927. 
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Sandy Kaleta 
Reporter on  
the  
Know! 
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How about a club project? 

 

This rig was delivered to the CFD August 2, 1930 and served 
the repair shops until 1937 when it was converted to a chemical 
unit.  It was in service as a chemical unit until January 1959, 
when it was retired from active service. The Chicago Fire 
Museum would like to know if we would be interested in 
restoring this unit. It seems to be all there and if your 
interested as a club we can go take a look at the unit for a 
better assessment. 
Phil 
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MEETINGS FOR 2014 
 

 
FEBRUARY:      IRV & CHAR DARNALL 
 
MARCH: 
 
APRIL:              TIM & CONNIE BORCHERT 
 
MAY:                BOB STEINMETZ 
 
JUNE:               BOB STEINMETZ 
 
JULY:                STEVE COE 
 
AUGUST:         KEN & DALE CHAMIS 
 
SEPTEMBER:   AL & SANDY Kaleta 
 
OCTOBER:       IRV & CHAR DARNALL 
 
NOVEMBER:   CHUCK & LINNEA FRITZ  
 
DECEMBER:     TO BE DECIDED 
 

Remember to up-date your medical 
form for next year. A new form is on 
page 14 of the newsletter.  
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A's R US Confidential Medical Form Date Filled Out:        
               

  
Last 
NAME:       First Name:     

               
 DOB: (mo/date/yr):      Age:      
                 
 SSN:             
               
 Name of Emergency Contact:            
                  
 Phone of Emergency Contact:    (             )          
                  
 Name of Primary Health Physican:            
                  
 Phone Number of Primary Health Physican:    (          )                      
                  

 List Medications and Dosage Below       
  Name   Dosage in Mg How Often Taken   
 #1                 
                   
 #2                 
                   
 #3                 
                   
 #4                 
                   
 #5                 
                   
 List any Allergies or Medications of Which You are Allergic Below:   
 #1               
                 
 #2               
                 
 #3               
                 
 #4               
                 
 List Any Serious Diseases That You Have (Diabetes, Cancer, Heart, Thyroid, Etc) Below   
 #1                
                  
 #2                
                  
 #3                
                  
 It is understood that the information contained within this form is to kept confidential    
 UNLESS a medical situation develops during the course of an activity being conducted by   

 
the A's R US car club that necessitates the release of this information to medical 
personnel.   

           
 Signature:                
           
!
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Up and coming 2014 Events: 
February Meeting @ Char and Irv’s home  
Wednesday Feb 19th 7:00.  
30461 S 120th Ave 
Peotone, IL 60468 
 

Looking forward into 2014 
Ronald McDonald House 
 
Teen Bridge Center 
 
Shake Down Trip 
 
Spring Trip 
 
Veterans Home 
 
Camp Quality 
 
58th. Annual Hesston Steam & Power Show 2014          Labor Day Sept. 1st 
 
Exposure Trip 2014                              Tentative / September 6th through the 14th    
                  
Newport Hill Climb                                                   October 3rd – 5th    
                                                                  
Fall Trip             
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A’s R Us 2013 officers and Staff 

Backfire 

Please send Backfire articles or items of 
interest to: 

E Mail to: taxserviss@att.net 

P.O. Box 3 
Crete, Illinois 60417 

 

•  
• President – Irv Darnell 
• Vice President –Steve Coe / Treasure –Jim Wright / Secretary – Char Darnell 
• Newsletter – Phillip Serviss 
• Member Relations – Ken Chamis   
• Web Page – Joe Krygowski   
• Parade Coordinator – Wally Ekstrom   
• Director of Safety – Ron Bonneau 
• Nat’l Rep. – Marlene Krygowski   
• Historian – Ken Chamis 
• Sgt. At Arms Steve Coe   
• Motor Medic - Jon lisota 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mail To: 

Radiator badge for the 
Dixie highway 
Association.  


